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Local Boundry Commission

I am writing to oppose the Xunaa Borough Petition.

My family, Al and Signe Wilson, have owned property in Elfin Cove since 1967.  As a
young boy I spent the summers in Elfin Cove on our salmon troller.  Over the years I
have been connected to the community and in 2013 purchased my own land and
cabin.

I am against the inclusion of Elfin Cove in Hoonah's petition.

Respectively,

Kent Adams
Lots 18, 47 & 48
Elfin Cove, AK. 99825
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